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Dear Parent/Carers of Green Area 
 
Mobile Phones 
 
We understand that children wish to bring their mobile phones to school so that they have them before and after 
school.   
 
All mobile phones are to be handed in when the children arrive in class and they are then taken to the office until 
the end of the school day.  The phones must not be kept in children’s bags/lockers.  All phones must be switched off 
whilst they are in school.   
 
Barrs Court Primary School accepts no responsibility or liability for any mobile phones that are lost or damaged 
whilst on the school premises or whilst children are travelling to/from School.   
 
If your child brings a mobile phone to School, please can you ensure that they are aware to hand their phone in each 
day. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Daniel Webster 

 
Mr D Webster 
Headteacher 
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